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Report Number: 2019-2729

Incident:  Criminal Damage to Property
Location: Fernwood and Winrock Roads
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 11/08/2019, 2115hrs

Date, Time Assigned: 11/08/2019, 211%hrs
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's deputies responded to the 0-100 block of Briarcliff Rd., for a report of
a criminal damage to property that occurred on 11/8/2019 at approximately 2115 hours in the
area of Fernwood and Winrock roads. The victim reported the vehicle's driver side window
was damaged. This incident is under investigation.

Reporting Deputy:

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

77

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3437

Incident: ~ Suspended Driver's License
Location: Orchard Rd. and Galena Rd. |
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 11-08-2019 0845

Date, Time Assigned: same
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff Deputies conducted a traffic stop at Orchard Rd and Galena Rd. for a
stop light violation. The driver Jacob Pollner a 42 year old male from the 2000 block of
Roxbury Lane Montgomery, was subsequently charged for driving on a suspended driver's
license. Jacob was also issued a citation for expired registration, and given a warning for the
stop light violation. Jacob was released at the scene with a court date.

Reporting Deputy: Joseph Melchiori KE81
! ‘
Supervisor: {/\v/la/(/(/l/mﬁ? Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



